
 
 

Dear All, 

We have come to the end of the transition week and have enjoyed getting to know our new 

students as well as settling our existing students. There have been some key observations around 

group dynamics and how we manage any potential conflict. Each child at Brook is going to have a 

successful plan to enable us to ensure their school day is successful to encourage attendance and 

positive engagement.  

Reflecting on our transition plans 

Thank you for all the feedback during transition and the sharing of information which has been 

helpful in building positive relationships as well as working on strategies to support and meet the 

needs of all our learners. We have made some changes together with the learners to enable them 

to have a successful day. 

These are staggered breakfast times, assembly times and lunch breaks. It was felt by the student 

council and the rest of the school community that this will be helpful for us to manage the school 

day safely. 

Social Media/Concerns 

Please continue to share any concerns with us so that we can support your child in school. We have 

now got local links for support for young people and families after school and during the weekend. 

Please speak to us. 

Food Bank 

Food Bank is back next week with various items so please speak to your child’s key worker and we 

will be happy to support respectfully. 

Events this Term 

Friday 27th September 2024-Family Coffee Morning (National Teaching Assistants Day World’s 

Biggest Coffee Morning) between 10.00-12.00 please join us for coffee, cake and chat. 

Monday 30th September 2024-NHS Careers Assembly at Brook 9.30-10.30 

9th October National Apprenticeship Show in Ashton Gate, Bristol (Year 10/11) Letter of consent will 

be sent for permissions for the trip. 

Have a great weekend and see you next week. 

Thank you for working with us and look forward to meeting you all soon. 

 
 
Yours sincerely,   



 
 

 
 

 


